
Latest News 
Our work to improve the power network that delivers electricity to your door is progressing.  Here’s a 
quick update on what we’re doing.   
 

Thank you for your patience while we deliver this major investment in your community. 

Date What’s happening 

14  June 2018  We are now three weeks into our £1.75 million investment works in Skelton.  
 
This programme of works is designed to improve the resilience of  the local 
electricity supply both now and in the future by replacing existing underground 
cables and upgrading a number of substations with new equipment. 
 
We’ve now completed our planned high voltage cable laying works in North 
Skelton. As part of these works we’ve installed a temporary substation at North 
Skelton West and there will be a short planned power interruption this week 
while this work is completed. This will affect five properties  and we have 
directly contacted those customers so they understand what is happening and 
why. 
 
We’re now  starting our planned works in New Skelton. We’ve started to lay 
cables along the Low Stanghow Road towards Skelton Rievaulx substation on 
Rievaulx Road and anticipate this work will be completed by the end of this 
month. 
 
Next we will be working in and around Byland Road and Jervaulx Road before 
heading down Low Stanghow Road towards Marlborough Road. Firm timings of 
these works will be confirmed shortly. 
 
Our programme is running to schedule and we’ll continue to communicate by 
letter with all customers who will be directly affected by these works.   
 
 

Further information about our investment work can be found on 
northernpowergrid.com.  We can also be contacted on 0800 011 3332 
or by emailing generalenquiries@northernpowergrid.com.   

 

http://www.northernpowergrid.com/news/northern-powergrid-invests-3-3-million-in-skelton-saltburn-and-marske-s-power-network
mailto:generalenquiries@northernpowergrid.com

